
NETTLEHAM 

CHURCH OF 

ENGLAND AIDED 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 
 

Open Afternoons 

Monday 8th November, Tuesday 9th November and 

Wednesday 10th November 2021 
 

Is your child in Year 2?  

Are you looking at new schools for the coming year? 
Why not visit our school and see what we have to offer for Years 3 to 6? 

High standards of achievement in all areas, terrific facilities, 

nationally-recognised creative projects, excellent relationships, 

great inspection reports. 

 

Our Headteacher, David Gibbons, will be leading tours of school 

during normal school hours to give you an opportunity to see school at 

work and ask any questions that you may have. 

 Please book a half hour ‘slot’ through our website 

(2.00pm, 2.30pm or 3.00pm on each day). 

There will also a 4.30pm tour on Tuesday 9th November and 

Wednesday 10th November for those unable to make during normal 

school hours.  

 

Please click here to book your visit now. 
 

You can also contact us at enquiries@nettleham-junior.lincs.sch.uk or 

01522750376 if you have any questions. 

 
 

https://www.nettleham-junior.lincs.sch.uk/survey/?pid=117&form=173
mailto:enquiries@nettleham-junior.lincs.sch.uk

